
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 The Ozark Mountain School District and Lead Hill School District Boards have passed 

resolutions agreeing to submit a Petition for Change of Boundary Lines to the Arkansas State 

Board of Education, to be considered at its meeting of May 14-15, 2020 to be held at Four Capitol 

Mall, Little Rock, Arkansas.  The Petition relates to the property north of Bull Shoals Lake which 

is currently in the Ozark Mountain School District.  The Petition is for the property to be transferred 

to the Lead Hill School District through a boundary change.  The reason for this requested change 

is because the property does not border Ozark Mountain School District, but does border, in part, 

the Lead Hill School District.   
 


